Dear users:

As you already know, the new EIS system (Sungard Banner) is coming to us very soon. The first module (finance), which will replace our old FRS will become operational July 1, 2009, this will be followed by HRS at the end of 2009, and the new Student System in 2010 - 2011.

To better deploy our existing ETS resources and focus on the upcoming EIS system, we need to stop development of all non-essential enhancement requests to the old IAPlus system. The IAplus system (FRS, HRS and SIS) served us well during the past decades, but now must take a back seat to the arrival of the new EIS system.

I am issuing a moratorium on all non-essential enhancements, including any new third party applications that need to interface with the IAplus system. Starting October 1, ETS will only do regulatory required maintenance to the IAPlus system, this includes Federal, State and MIS reporting mandates, to keep the old system up to date.

If you have anything that falls outside of the above requirements and needs to be built or installed, please feel free to give me a call, we will schedule a meeting to discuss your needs and see if we can fold those requirements into the new EIS system implementation.

Thank you for your support.

